AGENDA ITEM #8

June 27,2017
Briefing
MEMORANDUM
June 23, 2017
TO: County Council
&0
FROM: Glenn Orlin, Deputy Council Administrator

SUBJECT: Briefing—WMATA General Manager’s “Keeping Metro Safe, Reliable and Affordable”
Plan

Paul J. Wiedefeld, General Manager of the Washington Metropolitan Area Transit Authority
(WMATA), has been invited to present his plan for continuous improvement to the Metrorail system
once the current SafeTrack program is completed. His presentation is attached.
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